
Dear Colleagues, 

  

Greetings from the “Université Libre de Bruxelles” ! 

  

I’m pleased to provide you the information concerning our student's nomination’s process for your 
Erasmus selected students coming to ULB in 2014-2015. 

  

May we insist on the importance to respect the nomination’s deadlines, please could you also ask 
your students to respect our application’s deadlines, after they will receive our relevant 
information? 

  

Should your students have any question about their stay in Brussels, please invite them to visit our 
website : (http://www.ulb.ac.be/enseignements/cpe/index2.html ) 
(http://www.ulb.ac.be/enseignements/cpe/cpedocs/guide-en.pdf)  

  

Looking forward to collaborating with you and to welcoming your students 

  

Cordially, 

  

Elizabeth Olivares Fontt 

Service de Mobilité Etudiante (SME)  

Université Libre de Bruxelles 

Tel : 32-2-650.67.68 

Fax : 32-2-650.42.43 

 


